

STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON TRANSPORTATION

Saskatoon Transit Long-Term Fleet Renewal and Funding Strategy Update

Recommendation of the Committee

That the updated fleet replacement strategy provided in the report of the Transportation & Construction Division dated December 5, 2023, be approved, subject to approval of funding from the federal government for the Zero Emission Transit Fund (ZETF) program.

History

The Standing Policy Committee on Transportation, at its meeting held on December 5, 2023, considered a report of the Transportation and Construction Division regarding the above.

Attachment

December 5, 2023 report of the Transportation and Construction Division.